
ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING

Wednesday 22nd October 
2014 7.30pm

St Clement’s Family Centre, 
Cross Street OX4 1DA

Presentation on 

“Vision for the Park 2014 - 2015”

An opportunity to have your voice heard

Exhibition of 2014 photograph competition finalists 

WINNER will be announced

ALL WELCOME!

Tea, coffee and biscuits provided.

Friends of South Park represents the 
community of park users for the benefit of the 

park and those who use it.

For further information see www.friendsofsouthpark.org.uk or email 
Chair@friendsofsouthpark.org.uk


